
 

 

Meeting was called to order by vice chairman, Birkbeck at 6:36pm on April 9, 2013 in 
accordance with the Sunshine Law. 

Present: Diane Birkbeck, Mike Cahill, Bart Beck, John Gallagher. Director Thomas. 

Motion was made to approve March 2013 minutes by Diane Birkbeck and seconded by Bart 
Beck. 

Special Events Application: 

Kenny Wyland Run: the Ventnor Fire Dept running this 10k walk and run in conjunction with 
the Recreation board.  Date is Sunday, May 26, 2013 with pre-registration of Saturday, May 25, 
2013.   6am-1pm is the event.  Motion was made to approve event by Bart Beck and seconded by 
Diane Birkbeck. 

 

Please note the Ventnor City Recreation Board meeting dates for May 2013 & June 2013 have 
been changed. 

They are now as follows:  Tuesday, May 7, 2013 and Tuesday, June 4, 2013.  Motion was made 
to approve these changes by Bart Beck and Mike Cahill 

 

The Ventnor City Mile Run reminder is Friday, July 5th, 2013. 

Directors Report: 

Repairs are being done at refreshment stand.  Recreation building they will begin construction 
this Monday coming. 

 

May 18th is the official opening day for baseball season.   Time tba. 

The new kitchen equipment for the refreshment stand ordered and coming in. Stand by the Babe 
Ruth field was taken down and the shed structure has been delivered.  That will be used as a 
refreshment stand.  Smaller new scoreboard has also been delivered.     Received a donation, a 
check from the VECA- Teachers Association for $1,500.00 to recreation dept, that will go 
towards the construction costs for the refreshment stand. 

Baseball/ Babe Ruth all open and going well. 



Volleyball league- Mike Feely will be leaving, Director Thomas and Comm. Sarno will meet 
with the replacement person sometime next week. 

Yankees Bus trip going well.   Upper level is sold out. 

Motion was made to adjourn meeting by Bart beck and seconded by Diane Birkbeck 


